
 

 

  

7th May 2021 
Dear Parents 
 

COMPETITION – NICK SHARRATT  
 

Following on from the very enjoyable and successful event we shared on Wednesday, the 
teachers have allocated their English Homework time this weekend to the children designing 
an imaginary animal like Nick showed them. 
 
The PTA have kindly bought some Simply Book vouchers (£10) and winners will be chosen 
from Reception, Year 1 and 2, Year 3 and 4, Year 5 and 6. 
 
Nick has asked for all the winners to be sent to him so he can enjoy them too! 
 
Each class teacher will explain the homework to your child today and I know from the 
amazing drawings I saw on Wednesday that the children will love this homework. I am 
looking forward to seeing all the creations of the very unusual animals! 
 
Once again, I would like to thank the PTA for treating the children to this event and the 
purchasing of the vouchers. 
 
I hope the creativity flows this weekend! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kirsty Anderton, English Lead 
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